
From: Kathy Barrett
To: Annual Reports (UTC)
Subject: Re: Annual Reports
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2023 10:02:25 AM

External Email

Dear Esther Neal,
I would like to file an extension for Ketron Island Water Inc. Our post office box was
compromised last month with important documents missing.  We are in the process of
working with the USPS to retain Ketron Island Inc. mail. Due to the circumstances, we had to
file an extension on our federal taxes.
We are working to get this issue resolved and will have the annual report completed by June1,
2023.

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 10, 2023, at 11:02 PM, Kathy Barrett
<ketronislandwaterinc@gmail.com> wrote:

﻿Thank you so much!

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 10, 2023, at 4:14 PM, Annual Reports (UTC)
<annualreporting@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

﻿
Hi Kathy,
 
Thank you for your questions regarding the annual report. As a follow up
to our conversation, I’ve attached a copy of Ketron Island Water Inc.’s
completed 2021 annual report and a blank annual report form for the
2022 reporting year.
 
Here is the link to submit your report electronically on the E-filing page of our
website: EFiling - Form (wa.gov) – OR, you can complete the 2022 annual
report and email it as an attachment back to me, as we discussed.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,
 

mailto:ketronislandwaterinc@gmail.com
mailto:annualreporting@utc.wa.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fefiling.utc.wa.gov%2FForm&data=05%7C01%7Cannualreporting%40utc.wa.gov%7C622d9cc31a2b448a384508db3c40d97f%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638170021450881137%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KYya5Lk7lHeAAYyD%2BSY7C2nlMRvdCS89idnTPtU7gog%3D&reserved=0


Esther Neal (she/her)
Regulatory Analyst
(360) 664-1157 Office
esther.neal@utc.wa.gov
Utilities and Transportation Commission
www.utc.wa.gov
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<Copy- 160 - Ketron Island Water Inc. - 2021 - AR.xlsx>
<2022 Water - Class C Annual Report Form.xlsx>
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